Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Derby Lodge light spill/3rd March deadline

Subject: Re: Derby Lodge light spill/3rd March deadline

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Laura,

If the revised light spillage now has 100% black out blinds on both the West Facing and South Facing windows then I fully support the light spill mitigation plan.

I have found it impossible to find the revised light spill mitigation plan on the website.

Many thanks

Fiona

CLG Liaison Community Liaison Officer